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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:56 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Response to Letter from Ms. Linda Smithe
Attachments: JV LETTER TO MS. SMITHE NET METERING.docx

Good Afternoon: 
 
            Please place this letter in Docket #20200000. 
 
Thanks. 

 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
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September 3, 2020 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Linda Smithe 
17976 Via Rio 
Jupiter, FL   33458 
 
Dear Ms. Smithe: 
 

Thank you for sharing your insights about net metering with Commissioner Graham. 
 

As with most issues, there are competing public purposes to be considered, and it’s 
helpful to have your point of view so effectively articulated.  We are putting your letter into the 
file for net metering so it will be available to all commissioners, staff, and the public. 
 

A preliminary workshop on net metering will be held September 17 at 9:30 a.m.  
Although state buildings are closed to the public, all commission meetings are streamed live and 
can be found at floridapsc.com. 
 

We appreciate your interest. 
 
     Sincerely 

      
     Jim Varian 
     Chief Advisor to  

   Commissioner Art Graham 
 
JV/bl 
 
cc: Docket #  20200000 
 
 




